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I am extremely upset regarding closure of the Watagan state forest. I have enjoyed riding 
off road motorcycles and four wheel driving there for many years and I had hoped to 
enjoy this forest with my young family as they grow up. I think I have seen more damage 
from Government contractors in there heavy earth moving vehicles than I have from 
four wheel drives and motorcycles 


